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Hello, chapter members! 

Have you considered attending the State Committee meetings?  Marketing, Membership Management, 

and Future Directions meetings are all held on the same day—one trip and you get to learn what is go-

ing on in all these areas!  The date for the 2nd trimester state committee meetings is Saturday, Novem-

ber 16, 2024 at Star Bank in Eden Prairie.  Registration starts at 9:30 am and we are usually done by 3 

pm.  Meetings are open to ALL members and there is no cost to attend.  Breakfast treats and lunch are 

provided by the committee chairs—a small donation is always nice.              Cat Shuman 

What is the Future Directions Committee? 

The Future Directions Committee serves as an advisory and recommending board to the Executive Council on 

MNWT’s structure, administration, and programming.  The Committee develops long range planning, considers 

changes proposed by members and committees, and supervises the implementation of such changes.  Future Di-

rections has the authority to make decisions on state matters except for the bylaws and policies. 

 

Anyone can attend meetings, offer suggestions, and be part of the discussion.  Voting members of FDC are: 

State President, COB, Exec Director, AVP, PVP, MKVP, FVP, Parli, MMC Chair, Foundation Chair, Past 

FDC Chair, FDC subcommittee chairs, 4 appointed general members, and 4 area reps. 

What is going on in Future Directions? 

Here are some things that members of Future Directions are currently working on: Forms Review is continual-

ly looking at ways to simplify and reduce paperwork; Restructuring may recommend a slight change in district 

meeting dates in first trimester; Programming Review will be creating a new Living & Learning certification 

with a simpler checklist format; Outstanding Awards Committee may provide an option for State Program 

Managers to also serve as a judge in their area.  The Convention Review Committee will be meeting to look at 

ideas that have come forward as possible update to our convention formats.  FDC is also responsible for the 

MNWT 2020 Strategic Plan and reviews that at each meeting.  A copy is included with this CIP. 

Second Trimester Online Webinar—October 23 

Each trimester, MNWT offers online training through a webinar.  For 2nd trimester, the MNWT Webinar will 

be held on Wed, October 23, 2024 from 6 to 8 pm.  The topics are: (1) 5 W’s of Reporting: Who, What, When, 

Where, Why; (2) Newsletter 101: basics of a chapter newsletter; (3) How to host a convention while having fun 

and making money; and (4) MNWT.org Q&A: Simple Tips for using the state website.  It’s easy to register—you 

can go to the MNWT website and sign up on the Members Home page or email csc@mnwt.org.  Exec Director 

Tanya will send a link for the webinar a day or so before Oct 23.  Invite some other members and you can partic-

ipate together! 

mailto:cob@mnwt.org
http://www.mnwt.org/
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